
From: Kajopaiye, Kay ode 
Sent: 10/31/2013 3:59:19 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

gss8@pe.com (gss8@pe.com) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Kahlon, Raminder (raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); Chitadje, Charlotte 
(charlotte.chitadje@cpuc.ca.gov); Wagoner, Donna L. 
(donna.wagoner@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: 

Hi Brian/Gun: 

Attached is UAFCB's compliance examination report (public version) of PG&E's Supplier 
diversity program sent to CPUC's Executive Director as required by D.l 1-05-019, page 33 and 
Ordering Paragraph 3. 

I want to thank PG&E for its cooperation during and after the examination of PG&E's Supplier 
diversity program. 

Kay ode Kajopaiye, Chief 

UAFCB - DWA 

SB GT&S 0439537 
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